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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 71428 
Received: 12/15/2012 3:07:18 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 71428 AT:12-15-2012 at 03:07 PM 

Related Case Number: 
11-349-EL-SSO 

TYPE: question 

NAME: Mr. Ray Harpham 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 315 Glen Meadow Ct 
• Dublin, Ohio43017 
. USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• YiomQ: (no home phone provided?) 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: rmharpham@gmail.com 

INDUSTRY:Electric 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: AEP Ohio 
• Name on account: Ray Harpham 
• Service address: 315 Glen Meadow Ct, Dublin, OH 43017 
• Service phone: 614-889-5671 
• Account Number: 110-113-000-2-6 CY 10 28541 

QUESTION DESCRIPTION: 

Comment: My Dec 11 2012 billing rate ($0.0943/KWH) was 30% hiigher than my Dec 11 2011 
billing rate ($0.0726). 20% of that 30% rate increase was attributed to riders approved by PUCO. 

Question: Is there available a reasonably understandable comparisoii of the rate increases over the 
last 12 months for residential, industrial, and commercial electric power available? It would be my 
purpose to understand whether residential customers are shouldering a larger share of the increase 
than industrial and commercial consumers. 
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